


Antonio Bustamante reported to Amy Guerra-Smith that the Personnel Committee was 
presented with the feedback from the stakeholders and that the Personnel Committee 

reviewed and prepared the Executive Directorôs Performance Evaluation from the feedback.   

 

Antonio Bustamante reported that he motioned to approve to move the meeting to regular 

session.  

 Yissel Reyna seconded the motion.  

 VOTE ON THE MOTION:  4-0-0   MOTION PASSED. 


